
Facebook 
Covid 19 Surgery admission policy  

 
To ensure everyone’s safety the Practice has implement the following policy 
 
All patients will be asked enter the surgery unaccompanied unless they require a carer for 
communication or mobility, or they are a child. 
  
Everyone entering the building will have their symptoms checked: 
- any new cough 
-- any new cold/flu type symptoms  
- new altered sense of smell or taste 
  
Anyone with any of these new symptoms in the last 7 days will not be admitted to the 
surgery. 
  
Everyone entering the surgery will also have their temperature checked. 
  
Anyone with a raised temperature with or without any of the above symptoms, will be 
assessed over the phone and advised accordingly. 
   
If there is an essential carer/parent who is found to have a temperature over 37.2, every 
attempt will be made to find an alternative adult to accompany the patient.  If this is not 
possible it will be dealt with on a case by case basis after discussion with a partner or 
practice manager. 
 

 

 


